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308 W. PARK ROW, ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76010

*~ ' GENERAL AND VASCULAR SURGERY SUITE 110 CR 5-7501

March 28, 1973

f.62*

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I just read the article in the Dallas Morning News written by
John Paul Moore about your struggle with your own Mexican -
American problem in the State of Texas.

I personally feel that you are a credit to your community and
as a physician we are proud to have you as a member of the Texas
Medical Association. My congratulations to you in yo r work.
I hope I can be of any help to you in the future.

Very trul OU S,

Gast achado, M. D.

GM:lb


